
 

 
 
February 17, 2013 
7 Adar 5773 
 
Col (res.) Shaul Arieli 
 
Dear Shaul; 
 
We wish to thank you for addressing the board of directors of Canada’s pro-
Israel lobby, the Centre for Israel and Jewish Affairs (CIJA), during the board’s 
recent study mission to Israel. 
Your presentation was very well received by the board, and added important 
analysis and perspectives to their visit. 
 
Thank you again so very much for your time, friendship and wisdom. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David M. Weinberg    Franck Azoulay 
Israel Office Director    Missions Director 
054-776-7273    052-613-0912 
dweinberg@cija.ca    fazoulay@cija.ca 
 
 
Canada's Centre for Israel and Jewish Affairs 
7 Derech Beit Lechem, Jerusalem 93553 
Tel. 02-566-6220 Fax 02-566-0303 
www.cija.ca 
 
The Centre for Israel and Jewish Affairs is a merger of the 
Canada-Israel Committee and the Canadian Jewish Congress 
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